
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice About The HD Electric Company AD Ammeter Products 
 
HDE Manufacturing Discontinuation Notice #MDN-09/2012-AD 
 
September 25, 2012 
 

Due to the inability to procure critical components which are essential to the continuation of the HD 
Electric Ampere Demand product line, we are forced to cease manufacturing and supplying this product 
line when existing inventories are depleted. This notice applies to both models and all spec numbers of 
the ADF (flush/panel mounted) and ADS (socket mounted) products pictured below. 
 
We currently have a limited and declining supply of components.  We plan to fulfill orders on a 
first in / first out basis. We anticipate exhausting existing inventories by or before the end of 
2012. 
 
Be assured we have conducted best efforts trying to source replacement components from our global 
supply chain and all other sources we are aware of. We would like to provide an alternate source to 
contact to determine if what they provide may be used as a replacement in your application – Demico, 
Inc. located in East Point, Georgia.  Their website is www.demico.com. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please contact our factory direct at 847-473-4980. 
 
In closing, thank you very much for your valued business of our AD product line.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
HD Electric Company 
 


